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79. Mr M S Shackleton (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

Whether the Government’s gesture of goodwill not to provide for salary increases to 

Members of Parliament and provincial legislatures will extend to Members of the 

Executive in the 2019-20 financial year; if not, why not; if so, what are the relevant 

details?          

         NO647E 

REPLY:   

 

Keeping public sector earnings growth in check remains one of the key objectives of the 

Government. In the 2019 budget speech, the Minister of Finance announce that Members of 

Parliament and provincial legislatures and executives at public entities will not be receiving a 

salary increase for the 2019/20 financial year.  

 

 

 

 

 


